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Ref. A303 Stonehenge Road Widening Scheme

The National Highways has not made any changes to the Stonehenge road scheme
reflecting that it has taken no account of the the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision.

The National Highways has not made a full assessment of alternative routes that would
have less destructive impacts on the World Heritage Site.

Most importantly, at a time when we face increasingly destructive impacts from a fast
changing climate and from biodiversity loss, solutions should be looking to manage and
reduce road traffic, not to enable ever increasing road traffic growth.

Regardless of the shift from fossil fuel to electric vehicles, there is the need to reduce the
damaging impacts on our nature and wildlife from infrastructure such as large road
building schemes. We are one of the most nature-depleted counties in the world.

Please therefore implement a re-examination of Development Consent Order before the

Secretary of State redetermines an application for a DCO for exactly the same road
scheme.
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